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September 3, 1981

Mr. 'Wendell H. Marshall
Mapleton Intervenors
Route 10 IN RESPONSE REFER
Midland, MI 48640 TO F0IA-81-340

Dear Mr. Marshall:

This is in response to your mailgram dated August 18, 1981, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
contract between Bechtel Corporation and Consumers Power Company.

The NRC does not have a copy of the requested contract.

Sincerely,
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. Felton, Director
J.;isionofRules& RecordsDiv
Office of Administration
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